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Flu Shots, Drive Thru, Lenowisco Health District 
Date and Time
Weekly on Wednesday at 8:00am for 14 times
Event URL
Flu Shots
Event Region
Southwest Virginia
Event Type
Community event
Event Description

Drive thru Flu shots are available each Monday and Wednesday by appointment at
each Health Department in Cumberland Plateau Health District and Lenowisco
Health District. Flu season generally peaks in December and January and it is
important to be vaccinated before the flu begins to spread. Since it takes about two
weeks for the flu vaccination to provide protection, the CDC recommends getting
your flu shot before the end of October. Children receiving flu vaccine for the first
time require two doses four weeks apart, so the first should be given in September
to allow time for the second dose before the end of October. Please bring your
insurance card to provide if requested. Do not attend if you are sick with COVID-like
symptoms. Please wear a face covering when attending. Wearing short sleeves or
roll up sleeves will be a big help. A parent or guardian must accompany those under
the age of 18. For more information or to schedule an appointment, please call your
local health department. Cumberland Plateau Health District: Buchanan County –
276-935-4591; Dickenson County – 276-926-4979; Russell County – 276-889-7621;
Tazewell County – 276-988-5585. LENOWISCO Health District: Lee County – 276-346-
2011; Scott County – 276-386-1312; Wise County/Norton City – 276-328-8000. Call
for cost.

https://veteransnavigator.org/event-calendar/75537/flu-shots-drive-thru-lenowisco-health-district
https://www.vdh.virginia.gov/news/2020-regional-news-releases/flu-shots-are-recommended-now-during-the-covid-19-pandemic/

